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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Sanborn Fire Department 

Alpena, MI, January 8, 2018 - Through the 
hard work and dedication of its employees 
and the generosity of its membership, 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union raised 
$436.05 in monetary donations for the 
Sanborn Fire Department. 

The Sanborn Fire Department is made up of 
a group of dedicated personnel committed 
to providing excellent and compassionate 
service with the highest level of life and 
property protection. Funds donated to the 
Sanborn Fire Department will help with 
day-to-day expenses. 

Along with member donations, Ossineke Branch team members sold candy bars, held a bottle 
drive, sold various crafts and donated $2.00 per employee who dressed down on Fridays to 
raise funds for the Sanborn Fire Department. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with 8 
locations: the main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger 
Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, Tawas, and an additional branch in 
Alpena. As of November 30, 2017, AAACU provides service to 28,784 members with total assets 
equal to $329,429,736. 
 

Pictured: Charlene Oliver, Deborah Hensel, Dale Hart Jr, and 
Jamaican Bygden 
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